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ظفاح یسراف نابز هاگشزومآ  
Hafez Persian Language School 

 
Homework policy 

 
 
 
A responsible and punctual attitude towards the homework requirements is 
expected to be shown by all students at Hafez School at all times 
 
Works set is appropriate to the age and ability of each student; they are required to 
complete their tasks punctually and to the best of their ability.  This will be done 
promptly and in a conscientious manner, indicating ideas for improvement and 
progress where necessary. 
 
Behaviour on the part of anyone in the school environment that limits the ability of 
others to develop freely will be forbidden.  
 
The school will create an environment that is disciplined and supportive to everyone.  
Individual support will be given to those students whose performance has remained 
low. 
 
Parents will be informed of any problems that may arise with their child. 
 
Parents must use their best ability to ensure that their child is committed to doing their 
homework on time with their best performance. 
 
All students must have their notebook all the time for the communication between 
parents and school.  They are responsible to write down all their required homework, 
and parents are responsible to sign when the work is done.  Teachers will use the 
notebook to inform parents in case of any problem or any progress.   
 
Parents are responsible for updating themselves of the latest news from the school 
website. 
 
Despite the commitment to good behaviour and a responsible manner that is expected 
from all students, it is recognised that there will occasionally be a need for staff to 
detain the student (for more information please refer to the detention policy.  You can 
find it on the school website at www.hafezpersianschool.co.uk ) 
 
Break time Detention  
 
Those students who have not done their homework properly, or whose work 
presentation is poor are required to do their work during the break in silence within 15 
minutes.  Students will be required to complete their work at home and they may also 
be required to do extra work.   


